Comments:

Martin Wayne Diefgrich
1541 Otis Road
Otis ME 04605

gunsmithyme@aol.com

As a previous resident of Dedham and a current resident of Otis, and property owner of
Graham Lake, | have spent more than two decades enjoying the scenery, the views and the
fishing that the lakes, ponds and rivers that this region affords us. The Town of Clifton in one
selfish act has impacted the visual beauty and nighttime serenity of so many persons outside of
Clifton’s borders. | also fear that the waters of both Springy Pond and Floods Pond may be
contaminated as a direct result of the blasting, construction and run off that will occur. At
present | can see only one of the turbine lights from my home on route 180, soon it will be six if
the DEP does not do the due diligence required. Please, look deeper into this obscenity, this will
negatively impact the scenic s}.wlendor of far too many locations, and could corrupt the Bangor
Water Supply and the only home of the Arctic Char in the contiguous United States. What are
you thinking ? The ramifications are at best bad and at worst dangerous, please do not devalue
our properties, diminish our tourist and resident attractions, kill our hirds, add noise to our lives
at untested frequencies, and endanger our waterways. There is only one truth in this situation,
that is, that the love of money is at the root of all evil.



